
Kind regards, 

Ishabel Musson
Childcare Manager
imusson@premier-education.com

Dear Families,

February half term is fast approaching... 

THIS CAMP HAS A 15% DISCOUNT APPLIED UNTIL 31/1/25

Hopefully see you during the holidays!

This half term we will be hosting a holiday camp at Avanti Fields School from the 17th - 21st February
2025.

This will be a multi-activity holiday camp ranging from handball to painting to even critical thinking;
the children will be doing it all! In the meantime, keep a lookout for our activity timetable. 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/

